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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear ACSS students and families, 

 

As students and staff returned to school after the long weekend, classes resumed swift-

ly.  Tuesday was a day when the students were not in session, as you know.  Staff at the 

school used this time to collectively analyze student survey data.  Specifically, we used 

the Tell Them From Me Survey to ask our students a wide range of questions about their 

experiences learning at ACSS.  We find this information very helpful as we develop our 

action plans to improve our practice and strive to offer more meaningful, engaging, 

and worthwhile learning experiences to our students. 

 

Also on Tuesday, staff were able to finalize the preparation of their students’ report 

cards.  Please be reminded that the mid-Semester 2 report cards will be published to 

the MyEducationBC parent/student portal on the afternoon of Monday, April 25th. 

 

With students returning to classes on Wednesday, there was a bit of time necessary to 

“restart” school routines – the students quickly adapted though and remembered their 

scholarly obligations.  The final two and a half months of the school year will allow the 

students to assess the feedback they receive from their teachers on report cards, and 

work hard to do well in classes until their completion on June 22nd. 

 

Please check our social media outlets (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter) and our school 

website regularly for school event information. Thank you. 

 

Wishing everyone in our community a safe and healthy weekend.  Thank you for read-

ing this week’s newsletter.  See you next week! 

 

 

Mr. M. Palichuk 

Principal 

Aldergrove Community Secondary School 

 

For the most up-to-date information regarding school events and happenings please 

see the following school media sites: 

 

Website:  www.acsstotems.ca 

Instagram – @acss.totems 

Facebook - @aldergrovecommunitysecondary 

Twitter - @acsstotems 

http://www.acsstotems.ca
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Key Upcoming Dates: 

• April 25 –  Term 1 Semester 2 Report Cards Issued  

• April 25 – April 29 – Provincial Assessment Week 

• May 4 – Grad Assembly 

• May 10 – Careers Field Trips to Post-Secondary Institutions 

• May 12 – ICBC Safe Driving Presentation to Grade 11 & 12 Students 

• May 14 – Dry Grad Car Wash & Bottle Drive & Hot Dog Sale 

Happy April from your Community School Coordinator 

I hope you all had a great break. April’s newsletter is ready to read! 

Check it out for information about a Food Hub, afterschool programs, and more! 

https://sway.office.com/adjfNcwFgotNfS8G?ref=Link 

  

Stephanie Eby 

Aldergrove Community Schools Coordinator 

c. 604.862.5943 

 

To book an appointment, click HERE 

Volunteer Opportunity  

Veronica's Perogies is looking for volunteers to help in the kitchen. It could lead to 

part time or full time summer employment. Please see Lacey in room 155 if  

interested.  

 

Here is the website for a reference: https://www.veronicasperogies.com/ 

https://sway.office.com/adjfNcwFgotNfS8G?ref=Link
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/CommunitySchoolsCoordinatorAldergrove@sd35.bc.ca/bookings/
https://www.veronicasperogies.com/
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IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP TO DATE?? 
 

 

Are you moving or leaving the District? The District is reminding families to en-

sure they have accurate and updated information in the MyEDBC parent por-

tal. Information such as parent/guardian contact details and home address are 

examples of data required by staff to plan enrolment, transportation services 

and other programs. Please contact your school office if you have questions 

about updating student information. The District appreciates your cooperation 

as this helps plan the next school year.  
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Dear Parents/Guardians,   

  

The Student Learning Survey has been administered every year in BC public 

schools since 2001. It is completed by all students in Grades 4, 7, 10, and 12 as 

well as staff, parents, and administrators. The information gathered from this sur-

vey is used by the school to improve the learning environment and experience 

for students.   

  

This survey is voluntary and anonymous. Your response is encouraged, not re-

quired. Please do not name specific people or share any personal information 

about yourself. If any personal or identifying information about yourself or others 

is included it will be deleted before results are processed and stored. Data will be 

stored in Canada and accessible only within Canada.   

  

We sincerely appreciate your input and thank-you in advance for your participa-

tion.  

 

You can access the survey through the link below. You do not need a logon #, 

just use the direct access and select District #35 Langley. 

 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp 

 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp
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Summer Session Information 

Summer session information is available at www.sd35summersession.ca 

STUDENT SUMMER REGISTRATION IS  N O W  O P E N !! 

http://www.sd35summersession.ca/
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Here’s the fundraiser link:  

https://clearviewgardenshop.com/product/acss-dry-grad-2022-12-hanging-basket-fundraiser/  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclearviewgardenshop.com%2Fproduct%2Facss-dry-grad-2022-12-hanging-basket-fundraiser%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckcaines%40sd35.bc.ca%7C8414bba5d1bc44aba4c508da0e0448a4%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%
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GIRLS RUGBY 

This week the girls played LSS at home. The girls domi-

nated both their matches to be victorious. Tries were 

scored by Hannah H, Brooklyn, Lola B, Keiryn, Ruby, 

and Maja. Their next home game is Wednesday, April 

27th against Bateman. The girls only have 2 more 

league games before the playoffs. Make sure you 

check out the action in the next 2 weeks! 

 

BADMINTON 

Congratulations to the Senior Badminton team on a solid performance at the first 

Eastern Valley Athletics tournament this year. ACSS hosted the tournament, and all 

players represented our school well. Congrats to William Yeh and Joanna Hu on fin-

ishing 2nd in mixed doubles, which was our top finish in this tourney. Good luck to all 

players in all the upcoming tournaments in April and in May.  

Go Totems Go!  
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Information About School Status  During Inclement Weather 

 

Snow closures and power outages are an annual  

occurrence in Langley School District. So, where do you go to get information 

about the status of schools during periods of inclement weather? If you are 

able to access the internet via computer or smartphone, current information 

about Langley schools can be accessed on all school websites 

or www.sd35.bc.ca. Updates are also posted to Twitter @LangleySchools and 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict. If you don't have inter-

net connectivity but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in an area 

that has not been affected by the storm and ask them to check the district 

website for you. Local radio stations are also informed of school status in Lang-

ley. Tune in to CKWX 1130AM, CKNW 980AM, Country Radio 107.1FM, Pulse 

107.7 or CBC 690AM or 88.1FM for updates. 

Please note that Langley District schools are all considered 'open' until a deci-

sion to close is required. Decisions on school closures are usually made by 

6:30am. As always, it is a parent's decision whether to send their child to school 

based on safety and individual circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for you or 

your child to travel to or attend an open school for any reason, please keep 

your child home and report an absence to the school. 

http://www.sd35.bc.ca
http://www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict

